

Donate

Signup for eNews

Log In 💄 Search 🔎

About Us

Get Involved

Calendar/News/Events

Community Resources

Ways to Give

Calendar/News/Events

Blogs

The Corridor

Share

The secret sauce

It's a quiet summer ... relatively. But in the last few weeks my colleagues in our Planning and Impact Department have been starting a round of meetings with our partner agencies and programs. We're going to various summer camps funded by our One Happy Camper program support, seeing how lives are touched and saved by our local agencies and platforms, and hearing great stories of inspiration and impact.

Our Chief Planning Officer, Jessica Mehlman, and our Director of Impact Assessment & Learning, Lauren Silverstein, created a cheat-sheet of questions for us to ask at these site visits. Most of them are expected, but clever. A few are quite sharp: what do you need to do better to accomplish your mission? What are the top three things in your bucket list for the next year, or five years?

But one, in particular, really drew my attention. It said "what's your secret sauce?"

I love this question. It sums up so much of the vitality and energy of our community's institutions. I've visited so many of the incredible programs and agencies and platforms in our community, and each one has this unique - secret - sauce to it.

I drove home after a full day of talking with colleagues from other organizations and agencies in our community. Impressive, visionary, Jewish communal professionals who have dedicated their lives to faithfully deepening the caring, compassionate and inspiring aspects of life in our community. There was a great interview on the radio with the author Angela Lee Duckworth, who writes about "Grit." Grit, she says, is the key to success - and it consists of perseverance, determination, and a drive to improve. Sustained investments of time, over time, continually acknowledging where we can improve. All these, she said, "are the secret sauce."

And she's right. I see it every day in our community.

P.S. You can receive this blog by email by clicking on the "subscribe" button to the right.

Aug 22, 2016



THE CORRIDOR By Dov Ben-Shimon, **Federation CEO**



»Read older posts







C'est tout?

Anywhere-Everywhere

GET INVOLVED

UJA Campaign

Women's Philanthropy

Young Families/Couples/Singles

Advocacy/Public Policy (CRC)
Business Professionals Network
Center for Volunteerism
Global Connections
Holocaust Awareness and
Education
Leadership Programs
Missions
Synagogue Leadership Initiative
Teens

COMMUNITY RESOURCES

Adults 60+ and Eldercare
Books (Free!) for Jewish
Preschoolers
Careers
Community Calendar
Community Directory (including
Synagogues)
Disability Services
Hebrew Words and Phrases
Jewish Camping
Jewish Education
Jewish Life
Jewish Resource Line

Social Services/Partner Agencies

Young Families/Couples/Singles

Pastoral Counseling

Synagogue Directory

BE A PHILANTHROPIST

30 Ways Your Giving Makes an Impact
Corporate Sponsorship
Donor Resource Center
Empowering Women and Girls
Jewish Community Foundation of
Greater MetroWest NJ
Planned Giving & Endowments
Tributes
UJA Campaign
Volunteer Opportunities

Women's Philanthropy

ABOUT US

accessFederation
Blogs
Mission Statement
Events & Programs
News
FAQs
Careers
Contact Us
Annual Report
Feedback

Federation Facebook Pages

Jewish Federation of Greater MetroWest NJ Headquarters:

901 Route 10 | P.O. Box 929 | Whippany, NJ 07981-0929 | Phone: (973) 929-3000 | Fax: (973) 884-7361

Regional Office:

1391 Martine Avenue | Scotch Plains, NJ 07076 | Phone: (908) 889-5335 | Fax: (908) 889-5370



Copyright © 2016 Jewish Federation of Greater MetroWest NJ. All Rights Reserved.

Powered by FEDWEB ® Central Privacy Policy Terms of Use